BYRNE CREEK
COMMUNITY SCHOOL
STUDENT BULLETIN-THE WEEK OF FEBRUARY 20-23

ATTN ALL STUDENTS
Course selections are due this Friday Feb 23" at 3pm! You can log into MyEd or use the QR codes posted in
the atrium

PIZZA SALE
Grad council is having a pizza sale this Friday Feb 23 at lunch in the atrium.

WINTER FORMAL
Grade 11 and 12’s are invited to grad councils winter formal on February 22" from 6-9pm. Come join the
glamour and glitter and mask the night away

GRADS
If you are in grade 12 and participating in the school leaving ceremony, please come by the office today and
order your Cap and gown. It cost $80 and fees are due March 1.

HONOUR CORD
A list has been posted outside the office window with the grads receiving the honour cord this year. If you
have any questions or concerns, please follow up with Mr. Scaligine at break time.

GRADE 9 and 10’s
The Fraser Health nurses will be back in the building on Monday Feb 26 for grade 9’s that missed the original
immunization day and grade 10’s that missed last year’s immunizations.

DIVERSITY DANCE

On March 6th the District will be hosting our annual District Diversity Dance the theme this year is “Enchanted
Forest”. Thisdanceis open to all high school students in the Burnaby, in the spirit of celebrating
the diversity and inclusivity of our students. The dance will be held from 6pm-9pm at Byrne Creek Community
School. Tickets are on sale in the school office until Tuesday March 5th for $10. There are only 35 tickets
available per school, so buy them early to avoid missing out.
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